
May 17, 1961 

Memorandum for Dr.H. C. Kolsky 

Subject: STRETCH 

Thank you very much for your memorandum. This is most 
helpful. 

Please do not be alarmed with regard to Messrs. Adams and 
Meagher. It is important at this s t q e  of the g m e  to understand 
with hindsight where we made mistakes hthe STRETCH program.
It is not an attempt to place the blame on any single individud; 
rather it is an attempt to avoid maklng these same mistakes in 
the future. c 

E . R. Piore 
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